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I hope you have had a lovely week.   

 

Transitions 

Thank you to all our new P1 parents and carers who came along to our information session on 

Wednesday.  I hope you found it useful.  Our transition to P1 is going well and all the children 

seem ready for this next exciting stage.  

 

Our P7 preparation for high school is also well underway and next week our P7 children will 

spend 3 days in their new high school.  They also seem ready for what this next stage in their 

journey holds. 

 

Our P2 – P6 children will meet their new teachers for next year on Wednesday 21st June when 

they spend a little time in their new classrooms.  I will send a letter home on this date with 

further information about next year’s classes. 

 

Uniform for next year 

Uniform will continue to be white or purple polo shirt with purple sweater and black or grey 

trousers, leggings or skirt.  We have a number of pre-loved items of uniform available in school.  

Ladywood Leisure Centre also has a school uniform swap shop so please use these options rather 

than buying everything new.  We are always keen to promote our school community and our 

uniform helps us do so.  Can you please support us with this by ensuring your child wears school 

uniform every day. 

 

Reporting to Parents 

We will share your child’s end of year report with you on Friday 16th June.  Following your 

feedback last year we have adapted this written report.  Please use the return slip attached to 

the report to share your thoughts and opinions with us about the new format and content. 

 

Protecting against the sun 

It's looking like the weather is going to continue to be very warm and sunny. Can you please 

apply suncream on your child before school each day? Staff will support children to reapply 

throughout the day but it is really important that you have applied it initially to check for 

allergic reactions. 

 

Car parking and safety concerns 

We continue to have serious concerns about the safety of our children at drop off and pick up 

time when cars are parked on double yellow lines at the front of the school or within the limited 

access area at the back of the school.  We have also had concerns from the Medical Centre next 

door and the Industrial Estate opposite the front of the school as parents/carers are also using 

these areas during drop off and pick up.  Can you please walk to school where possible and if you 

have to drive, can you please park safely and help us protect our children’s safety. 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

 

 


